

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

27th June 2019

Dear Parents / Carers.

The cast and stage crew of



I am sure that you will agree how superbly the children have performed throughout this week, during each performance of Beauty and the Beast. To attain and sustain the excellent standards of acting, singing, dancing and well-timed transitions over a whole week of performances, is not only challenging but exhausting for our young artists, particularly on top of a fully packed week of lessons in school too.

With this in mind, if you feel that your child would benefit from a later start, coming into school tomorrow morning, that will be perfectly acceptable. We would just ask that children are brought in and registered at the school office by 12 noon, at the latest.

If you wish your child to attend school from the normal registration time, please continue with arrangements in the normal way.

We look forward to the remaining performances and thank you in advance for your continued support of the whole cast and stage crew.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher









